
FEMTO’s New Low Noise Balanced
Photoreceivers

FEMTO Balanced Photoreceiver with free

space optical input

FEMTO’s new Low Noise Balanced Photoreceivers

offer differential measurement of optical signals

from 320 nm to 1700 nm with bandwidths of up to

500 MHz.

SANTA ROSA, CA, UNITED STATES, March 29,

2021 /EINPresswire.com/ -- FEMTO’s new Low

Noise Balanced Photoreceivers offer differential

measurement of optical signals in the

wavelength range from 320 nm to 1700 nm (SI

or InGaAs) with bandwidths of up to 500 MHz.

The photoreceivers use two photodiodes

selected in pairs, which are connected in anti-

parallel, and a low-noise transimpedance

amplifier in order to detect the differential

signal. The HBPR series is characterized by very

low input noise (NEP) down to 3.7 pW/√Hz and

high common mode rejection (CMRR) of up to 55

dB.  Si or InGaAs photodiodes and bandwidths

from 100 MHz to 500 MHz are available. The

gain adjustable and the bandwidth can be

limited to 20 MHz. They have two monitor outputs with 10 MHz bandwidth allow fast, separate

acquisition of the individual input signals. 

The FEMTO balanced

photoreceivers are the best

available with the lowest

noise for measuring

differential optical signals.”

Theodor Herrman

These balanced photoreceivers are part of a full line of

Signal Recover Amplifiers from FEMTO with the best

performance available.  They are also small in size so you

can get them close to your work.  FEMTO’s signal recovery

amplifier products are distributed in North America by

Electro Optical Components.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.eoc-inc.com/amplifiers-photoreceivers/electronic-amplifiers-photoreceivers/balanced-photoreceivers/
https://www.eoc-inc.com/amplifiers-photoreceivers/electronic-amplifiers-photoreceivers/balanced-photoreceivers/


FEMTO Balanced Photoreceiver with optical fiber

optical input

Bill Bolster

Electro Optical Components, Inc.

+1 707-568-1642

email us here

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

LinkedIn

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/537725768

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2021 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/3061093
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Electro-Optical-Components-Inc-EOC/165903893613719
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3048413/admin/
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/537725768
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

